
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

February 9th, 2017 
 

     We hope to see everyone at the 

Valentine’s dance tonight. If you don’t 

have your tickets yet, you can purchase 

them at the door.  

     Next Tuesday we will have a 

classroom Valentine ’s Day party.  

Children may bring cards and/or treats to 

share with their classmates. There are 20 

students in the class. If you haven't 

worked on Valentines yet, please do not 

put student names on the outside of the 

card or envelope. Simply have your child 

sign his/her name on the Valentine. This 

makes it much easier for the children to 

pass out the cards in class. Students can 

wear pink or red and jeans or sweat 

pants.  

    
 

 

 

    In Science, the 5th 

graders are finishing up 

their study of plants. They 

will have a test at the end 

of next week.  

     Unfortunately, we have 

had some instances of 

mean behavior in our class. 

We have been talking 

about the importance of 

treating everyone with 

kindness; and using humor 

to bring others up instead 

of bringing them down. 

Please feel free to continue 

this conversation at home.  

  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Noun/Adjectiv

e test on 

Monday in 

Language Arts 

 Quiz on 

Monday in 

Math 

 Plant test at 

the end of next 

week in 

Science 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     The students are studying 

chapter 5 and will be taking 

a quiz on Monday.   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

     The fifth 

graders have been 

learning about the 

colonies.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

     In Language Arts class, the 

students received a study guide on 

Monday for the English test.  The 

noun/adjective test is Monday.  
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith News from Mr. Slawik 


